
From: Baker, Josh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/22/2013 5:06:52 PM
Subject: FW: Budget Program Structure Change

Attachments: DSS Request for Program Structure Change.pdf

I’m fine with this – I’ll make it clear that any resource reallocation will have to be in a decision package.  Any 
objections?
 
From: Bray, William [mailto:William.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 5:01 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Gardner, Stephen; Graves, Thelma; Ludlam, Scott

Subject: Budget Program Structure Change
 
Josh
 
DSS is requesting approval to make two name changes to our existing budget programs.  Attached is a request with 
justification for each.  If you have any questions please call me.
 
Thanks for your consideration.
William
 
 
 
 
 
 
William F. Bray, Jr.
Chief of Fiscal and Governmental Affairs
S.C. Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1520
803-898-7225 (Work)
803-465-5160 (Cell)
William.Brayjr@dss.sc.gov
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